From: Daniel Tapsell, The New Belgravia Practice, London, SW1W 9PY

Sent: uly
To: Planning
Subject: Re: proposed Paddington Bear Statue on Primrose Hill

To whom it may concern.

We object to the above proposal.

| guess it's a marketing ploy to coincide with the Paddington bear film that was recently filmed in
part on location at Primrose hill?

I think Paddington Station would be a more appropriate setting and sint there already one there?!
(as that's where he was found in the story).

Was the proposal for a temporary or permanent installation?

Perhaps they could erect the statue in the public 5t Georges gardens adjacent to Primrose Hill (St
Georges Terrace} in exchange for replanting the garden and also refurbishing the ubiguitous red
phone boxes there instead!?
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From: shanti

ul : Paddington Bear on Primrose
Dear Planners,
I have just seen your notice of an application to erect a statue of Paddington Bear on Primrose Hill.

I would like to record my very strong objection to a beautiful public space being used as a hoarding
to promote a commercial enterprise.

Yours sincerely,

Anne Rebello



